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Tom Nemeth

From: dcplanning

Sent: 15 March 2024 12:04

To: Tom Nemeth

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] Re: Planning Application Incomplete - 24/00575/FUL

Attachments: KVH DESIGN ACCESS AND HERITAGE STATEMENT 03-2024.pdf; Kirdford VH 

proposed grd and first floor plan-100-plg.pdf; Kirdford VH location -block plan.pdf

Hi Tom, 
 
FYI 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Brian. 
 
Development Management 

Chichester District Council 
dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk | www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil | www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC 
 

From: S R Burrell <srburrellmrics@googlemail.com> 
Sent: 15 March 2024 11:58 
To: dcplanning <dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Planning Application Incomplete - 24/00575/FUL  
  
This Message originated outside your organization. 

please  find attached  
a design access and heritage statement  
A proposed floor  plan  at  1:100 scale t o show the whole of the ground floor.   The plan at  1:50 is 
much  better  to  show the details of the extension and the annotation to  say  the rest of the hall  remains as 
existing  is perfectly  understandable, and so  providing  a smaller  scale drawing  is rather pointless  and aids 
nothing.  
The location plan  with  a  scale bar .  A  scale of 1:1250 is not a mandatory  requirement . The national  and 
local  validation says  'typically' and then  states what  the location plan  must  show and the  current plan 
provided  contains all  the necessary  information . 
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On 13-Mar-24 13:50 PM, dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk wrote: 

Please see attached document 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are 
addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of 
the author and do not necessarily represent those of Chichester District 
Council. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for 
delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be advised that you have 
received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, 
printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer 
systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation 
and for other lawful purposes. 
 
If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester 
District Council administrator. 
 
E-mail or phone 44  (0) 1243 785166 
contact@chichester.gov.uk 


